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18/05/2022 
 

COVID-19 Update  
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

With the winter season approaching, you are reminded that students cannot attend school if they are 
showing any symptoms of COVID-19. These include fever, cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, runny 
nose, loss of smell/taste, muscle/joint pains, diarrhoea, nausea/vomiting, extreme tiredness, unexplained 
chest pain or conjunctivitis (eye infection).   

If symptoms occur at any time, you should not attend school and should undertake a rapid antigen test.  

If a rapid antigen test is positive your child should isolate as per NSW Health guidelines.  

If you cannot access a rapid antigen test, you can attend a PCR (nose and throat swab) testing clinic. You 
must also register any positive test on the Service NSW website so you can be linked to important health 
care support and advice. 

Please let the school know immediately if your child has tested positive for COVID-19.  

Students no longer need to isolate if someone in their household tests positive for COVID-19. Students 
who do not have symptoms should attend school as usual. Please refer to Term 2 Update letter dated 
27 April for more information on the new school guidelines  
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Ms Monica Marchiello 


